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Ms. Donna Drogos
Alameda County Environmental Health Services
UST Local Oversight Program
1 131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
AlamedE Califomia 9 45 02-657 7
5t0/561-6721

Environmentcl l{eoltit

Re: Request for Completion of Review of August 8, 2006 Risk Assessment
1432 Hanison Street, Oakland, Califomia 94612
Fuel Leak Case #RO0000266. Cambria Proiect #540-0188

Dear Ms. Drogos:

I understand that Don Hwang is no longer the agency project manager for the subject site. I hope the

transition of his sites goes smoothly and we look forward to working with the new agency project

manager for this site.

We have yet to receive a response from ACEH conceming our August 8, 2006 Risk Assessment,

Allright Parking, I432 Harri.son Street, Oakland, Califtrnia 91612, Fuel LeakCase No. RO0000266,

Cambria Project No. 540-0llJ8. Please see that the review is done in a timely malner. Please

consider our conclusions and recommendations in vour determination. We would like to close this site

as soon as possible.

Pfease contact me for any reason at 510/420-3307, via e-mail at mjonas@cambria-env.com, or by

letter.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Cambria ironmental Technology, Inc.

Mark Jon
Senior Pro

Sydney and Barbara Borsuk Trust & Sheila Siegal Trust
c/o Mark Borsuk, 1626 Vallejo Slreet. Sar Frarcisco, California 94123
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